
From: Elodie Balloffet  

Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 1:20 PM 

To: Planning 

Cc: Tom Simon (Councillor) 

Subject: 13 Belsize Crescent - 2024/3790/T  

 

Dear Planning Team,  

I am writing in relation to the ongoing consultation for application 

2024/3790/T and would like to emphasise the importance of upholding the 

conditions set forth during the approval of 2023/0692/P, particularly 

regarding the protection of mature trees. 

In your briefing pack for 2024/3790/T, specifically on page 11, it is noted that 

"Mature trees are to be retained, with specific protection measures enforced 

as a condition." 

It is disappointing to see that the property owners are now seeking 

permission to remove the very trees they previously committed to 

preserving, especially so soon after securing approval under 2023/0692/P. I 

sincerely hope that Camden Council will remain vigilant in its duty to protect 

the interests of the community and ensure that established planning 

conditions are respected. 

Best regards, 

Elodie  

 


